
August 25, 2024 

 
Announcements 

If you are worshiping with us for the first time, welcome! Please join us for refreshments and 
conversation in the parlour after the service. 

 

• Thank you, Ralph Rainford, for refinishing the hardwood floors in the Chapel & the Parlour 
recently. They look really good. 

• Thank you, Dale Murray, for replacing the flooring on the inside steps at the parking lot 
door recently 

• UCW has meat pies for sale! $5 each. Pick up your meat pies during Coffee and 
Conversation on Fridays 10 - 11:30 or on Sunday.  

• Calling all Melville bakers.... Steam Punk Festival is back in Fergus September 7th.  We did 
a grand job of raising funds at the spring/summer bake sales...let's do it again!! What is 
Steam Punk?? Science Fiction dealing with 19th century societies dominated by historical 
or imagined steam-power technology...including some really cool costumes. Be sure to pop 
downtown to see the sights. 

• Sunday, September 1st 11:00am–6:00pm The Centre Wellington Black Committee is 
hosting its 3rd Annual CW Family Funday at Bissell Park, Elora. This event promises a day 
full of fun, games, and activities for the whole family. 

 

 


